
The South Kingstown Inclusionary Preschool is accepting
applicants for the 2013-2014 school year. Children applying
for the program must be South Kingstown residents between
the ages of 3 & 5.

The first round of our public lottery will take place in March.
To be included in the lottery, children must be 3 years old by
March 1st and must participate in and pass all areas of the
Child Outreach Screening.

If you are interested in enrolling your child in the preschool
and scheduling an appointment with Child Outreach, please call
360-1221 before Wednesday, March 13.


